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Summary of Dates for your Diary 2011 
· Presentation Day - 17 September @ Canada Bay Club Time T.B.A.  (Email will be sent to all Coaches / Managers)
· AGM October – date / time / venue, TBA

(Email will be sent to all Coaches / Managers)

· 2012 Registration Day/s  December/ time / venue, TBA

(email will be sent to all Coaches / Managers)
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT





The last few weeks have been quite a busy time for our Executives.  Just touching on our last newsletter with regards to “Code of Conduct” policies, please refer to the FDAS Handbook for more details (found on our website), these policies are taken from IWSNA by-laws as well as Netball NSW.  For the full version of these policies please log onto the IWSNA website and the Netball NSW website.





This is a timely reminder that spectators (parents & friends) are welcome to cheer & clap both teams but must not be aggressive, abusive or intimidate any player or umpire.  If a spectator is aggressive towards any player or umpires that spectator will be escorted from the netball courts and will face disciplinary action.  





Similarly if there is a stoppage in play, perhaps due to an injury, only the coach (& manager as carer if necessary) is permitted to enter the netball court to assist the player.  The player will call for time, the umpire will stop play, and then the coach may enter the court.  SPECTATORS MUST NOT ENTER THE COURT.





On a more positive note, over all it would appear that all our girls are having a great season and enjoying their games.  The executive’s would like to thank all our parents, coaches, managers, helpers and umpires – your contribution is greatly appreciated!





And some great news for the club, the Canada Bay Club, Five Dock has agreed to sponsor our club for the upcoming 2012 season!!  The club would like to thank Canada Bay Club for their continued support and generosity and we are very proud to wear their name on our uniforms.  We ask that each of you, in return, show our support for the Canada Bay Club by becoming members and using the facilities and restaurants.





Photo Gallery:  thank you to all our budding photographers, we have added more photos onto our website, new photos include our bbq & cake stall and some action shots of our teams.  If you are unsure how to access the secured gallery refer to our last newsletter (found in the Newsletter Menu) all you have to do is sign in, it’s simple (  If you have any photos you would like to contribute please pass them onto one of the executives on a disc or usb.





Just a note for your diaries for the end of the season:-





Presentation Day – 17 September 2011 @ Canada Bay Club


The times for Presentation Day will be emailed to the current team coaches/managers to pass onto their teams, as well as on the Club’s website.





AGM – October 2011, more details to be provided


The club would not exist for our girls without the continuing commitment of volunteers who take on the various roles in the executive. Please show support for the current executive volunteers who have all worked very hard this year by coming along to the AGM later in the year. All the executive positions are open/available to all parents/carers.  Nomination forms will be available on the night as well as on the website prior to the AGM.  Details will be emailed to all the current coaches/managers for them to forward onto their teams.





Darryl Stuart


President 























































































































Regards


Darryl Stuart





 





































































































































































































COACH / PLAYER DEVELOPMENT OFFICER





                                        Mini Magpie Programme


 


With only a few weeks left of the Mini Magpie Programme I would like to thank the parent helpers for our Mini Magpies and to the girls from the U13’s Swan’s team who are also lending a helping hand on Saturday mornings – keep up the great work!  Our Mini’s are having a great time learning new skills and making new friends from other clubs.





The Mini Magpie programme ends on Round 14 – Saturday 6 August.





Dear Coaches & Parents;   you have an enormously important role, the way in which you conduct yourselves and respond to issues on or off the court does have an impact on our young players.  Your actions can influence the enjoyment of the sport by the players and their own self-esteem.  There is no question that our coaches and parents are encouraging, supportive and fair minded.  If however you do have a problem please come and find someone from the Executive, we are there on Saturday mornings, we’re more than happy to offer assistance if needed. 





Regards


Dallas Horo











UNIFORM – EQUIPMENT OFFICER





                  Need new socks?                  Need new visors?  





I can be found at Cintra in the mornings, please come see me.  Socks are $8.00 a pair and Visors are $7.00 each.  Please have the correct money.


End of Season Functions at CBC





Canada Bay Club Five Dock has been very supportive of our Club, and to ensure our ongoing relationship I encourage all the teams to think about having their team’s end-of-year lunches or dinners there to show our gratitude and support for the Canada Bay Club.





The Family Brassiere	       Wings Chinese Restaurant			











Maria Stuart


Uniform & Equipment Officer







































































Regards


Maria Stuart


 


































































































































































































REGISTRAR’S REPORT





In the coming week’s members of the executive will come along and watch the 9 years modified teams play for our assessment to grade the teams for 2012.  Additional information concerning the grading of teams is found on our website.





Remaining Rounds of Competition





Round 10�
25 June�
�
�
NO GAMES�
2 July�
State Age Champs at Bankstown 2 – 4 July. We have good number of our girls in reps team competing. Come & cheer�
�
NO GAMES �
9 July�
�
�
Round 11�
16 July�
Please note this is the last Saturday in the holidays�
�
Round 12�
23 July�
Junior Rep Registrations�
�
Round 13�
30 July�
Junior Rep Registrations�
�
Round 14�
6 August�
Last Rounds for Mini’s, U8’s & U9’s�
�
Semi Finals�
13 August�
�
�
Finals�
20 August�
�
�
Grand Finals�
27 August�
�
�



Regards


Rachel & Darryl




























































































































































































� FUNDRAISING / SPONSORSHIP OFFICER





Fundraising  


Thank you to everyone that helped out at the BBQ/Cake Stall, it was wonderful to see so many people give up their time & get involved.  Special mention to Vicki Hill (C1 Angels) and Jenny Everest who baked up a storm – Fantastic !!





Proceeds from the BBQ/Cake Stall will be put towards umpiring fees and the end-of-year Presentation Day on 17th September at the Canada Bay Club, Five Dock.








Sponsorship


�





As Darryl mentioned above, Canada Bay Club have again agreed to support our club with a significant contribution.  This allows us to provide much needed equipment, training, and support with skills and training clinics, as well as part subsidise the new uniforms.





Please support Canada Bay Club when heading out for a lunch time or evening meal or a catch up with friends.

















A big thank you to Bunnings Warehouse Ashfield who have kindly donated a BBQ as one of our prizes to raffle on Presentation Day.





Are you interested in becoming a Sponsor of Five Dock All Saints Netball club?  Sponsor participation is an important part of our Club and social and competitive calendar.





For a discussion to find out more, please feel free to contact me on 0414 331 742 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:peverest@imichel.com.au" �peverest@imichel.com.au�








Regards


Patrick Everest
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        UMPIRE CO-ORDINATOR’S REPORT





This season has certainly been a busy one for the Club’s umpires.  Overall, our FDAS parents & helpers are very supportive of our girls but as a gentle reminder - the girls umpiring, whether from FDAS or another Club, are very courageous and should be applauded and encouraged for their efforts as the job of umpiring can at times not be easy.


 


Our younger umpires – the U12’s & U13’s – some who have not had any umpiring experience before, are doing an excellent job learning and gaining confidence.  I would like to thank the girls noted below for working very hard this season with our younger girls giving them guidance and instructions, as well as their own umpiring duties during the day.  These girls have had to juggle school studies, exams, work commitments as well as their own games to come and lend a hand:-





Charlotte Tudehope	 Katherine Tudehope


Gabby Rawlings	 Hannah Lorizio


Rachel Lorizio		 Erika de Pellegrin


Jessica Whiting	 Katelyn Iacono


Olivia Bonacorso	 Alana Tocchet


Natalie Hresc		 Claudia Petrucco 


Georgia Pinter		 Hannah Malafiej


Maddie Mytkowski (who is also completing her Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Level) 





Special mention to Hannah Lorizio, Jessica Whiting and Claudia Petrucco for their valuable contributions, they have volunteered their time on various Sunday’s at this year’s Representative Carnivals at Northern Suburbs, Baulkham Hills and Parramatta Auburn to umpire the representative teams – thank you very much!  Claudia Petrucco has also been involved with the State League competition over at the Ann Clarke Centre, Lidcombe and will be assisting at this year’s State Age Championships at Bankstown.








State Age Championships will be held at Deverall Park Bankstown on Saturday 2nd, Sunday 3rd and Monday 4th July.  We wish all teams success.  If you can, go out and cheer on our FDAS girls who will be representing IWNSA, Maddie Mytkowski (15’s) , Charlotte Tudehope (15’s), Emma Petrucco (13’s), Emma Stuart (13’s), Peri Maniakas (13’s) and Alesha Cassisi (13’s)





Upcoming Round 2 Association Junior Badging





Junior badging will be conducted on the following Saturday’s;-


16 July, 23 July, 30 July and 6 August.





This will be for our girls who have umpired on a regular basis (ie: this season & previous seasons) and have had at least umpired a minimum of 4 games unassisted.   Please provide your certificate from the online Umpires Theory exam (details of the link are on our website) and hand it to me on Saturday morning when you see me at Cintra.  Your name will be submitted to the IWSNA Umpire Convenor for Round 2 junior assessments.





For our senior umpires who have already been awarded their Junior A Badge from previous years, if you would like to be assessed for the National badge please let me know. Pre-requisite is having completed your Umpires Theory exam (online) and the “Level One Umpires Course” – see below for date/time.





Level One Umpires Course – prerequisite for  National Badge





Date:    Sunday 24 July @ Cintra Park, Concord


Time:    9:30am start (4 hours)


Cost:    $35.00 (payable by the Club, to NNSW for Handbook)


RSVP:   Saturday 25 June





Recommended for our umpires that have already attained their Junior A badge.


Regards


Mark Petrucco








